
 
 
April 7th, 2017 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Based on feedback received form our law-firm partners; we have decided to postpone the immigration 
seminar until there is more definition with respect to certain anticipated immigration developments from 
Trump Administration. Postponing the seminar will likely make it more timely and informed. We 
are monitoring developments closely, and will publish a new date in due course. 
 
Sorry of inconvenience and thanks for your understanding in advance.   
 
Best,  
 
Ani Agnihotri 
Program Chairman - USA India Business Summit (UIBS)  
USA Phone: 404-394-6678 
E-mail: Ani@usaindiabusinesssummit.com 
Web: www.usaindiabusinesssummit.com 
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